March 19, 2021
Dear SBCSC families,

On Tuesday evening, eighty-three of our Career and Technical Education high school students were
inducted into the National Technical Honors Society. A year after we made the decision to move to
elLearning and rearrange our curriculum as we faced the pandemic, these students were our first to return
to in-person instruction, studying vital trades and mastering skills to keep our community and country
moving forward. These students have demonstrated excellent scholarship, attendance, community
service, and character. | applaud their hard work and appreciate the dedication of their instructors and
principals.

Remember that next Thursday, March 25, many of our educators will be receiving their second dose of
the COVID-19 vaccine at Brown Community Learning Center. In anticipation of teachers feeling unwell
following their second dose due to the side effects, we’ve rearranged the schedule for next week.

Wednesday, March 24: Group B (grades 6 - 12) and students in grades PreK - 5 will attend in-person.
Friday, March 26: All students will have an eLearning day.
I’'m pleased to share our dates for our graduation ceremonies this spring at Four Winds Field.

Thursday, June 3
Riley High School - 6:00 p.m.

Friday, June 4
Rise Up Academy - 4:30 p.m.
Adams High School - 6:30 p.m.

Saturday: June 5

Adult Education - 9:30 a.m.

Clay High School - 12:00 p.m.
Washington High School 2:30 p.m.

We are looking forward to another great weekend of celebrating our graduates, and we’ll have more
details to share in the coming weeks.

I hope you get a chance to enjoy the spring weather this weekend. Remember to read a book, listen to a
classic album, and catch a film. Thanks for a great week, everyone!

Sincerely,

C-fodd Cumnfings, Ph.D.
Superintendent of Schools



